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Hello,
I am writing to you about your new proposed protocols for addressing the press. I was
surprised to read what you are proposing. It appears to make the city more opaque,
less transparent. It appears to make the job of the press more difficult and
their reporting less timely. What is the purpose? I hate to say it, but you all seem to be
in lockstep with the white house on this one.If it ain't broke, don't fix it.

Dan Friedman
Citizen




